
 
 
 
 
 

DO NOT DOCKET – SUPPLEMENTAL FILING – TG-180865 
 
02 November 2018 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Re: Basin Disposal of Yakima, LLC - G-45 
       Docket Number TG-180865 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Basin Disposal of Yakima, LLC is filing a revised supplemental tariff page correcting the rates shown on 
page 30.  Several rates included the State refuse tax of 3.6%.  This amount was removed from each rate 
item, where applicable, by Staff Direction.   
 
The supplemental tariff page is in the attached file [Basin Disposal of Yakima - RevisedTariffPage - 
Jan2019 (Rev 01Nov2018 Page30)] 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at (509)547-2476. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Dave Atwell 
Pricing Manager 
Basin Disposal of Yakima, LLC 
 
cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal of Yakima, LLC 
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